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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Human Services: 

 

I’m writing to communicate my strong support of SB 420, providing resource 

navigation to Oregonians with brain injury.  

 

As a Speech Language Pathologist, I have worked with many survivors of brain injury 

and I am in support of SB 420. This bill is long overdue and will help all Oregonians 

with brain injury and their caregivers receive better access to the support and 

services they need. Survivors of brain injury have incredible challenges navigating 

complex systems and the care and support they need immediately after injury is 

crucial to their long term outcomes. This is especially critical for those from 

systemically underserved communities. 

 

I request that you support SB 420. Brain injury resource navigation will be life 

changing for so many. 

 

Signed, 

Kim Elliott 


